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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 
To: NH Medicaid to Schools Enrolled Providers  

From: NH Division of Medicaid Services 

Date: April 19, 2023 

Subject:    NH Medicaid to Schools FMAP Over/Under Payments for April 2023 

 
An error was made on the quarterly FMAP payments disbursed on 4/13/202. Due to this error, some schools were 
overpaid, while others were underpaid. Any school that was overpaid or underpaid by greater than $1,000 will be 
contacted directly by the Department. Schools should feel free to reach out to NH Medicaid by contacting Jordan 
McCormick at jordan.m.mccormick@dhhs.nh.gov.  
 
Schools that were underpaid will have the remaining funds owed to them paid out in the next payment cycle.  
 
The Department is working out the best approach to recouping overpaid funds and will provide further 
communication on next steps for these schools once available. 
 
If there are any questions on this notice, please contact the Provider Relations Unit at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-
1674. 
 
Thank you, 
 
NH Medicaid Provider Relations  
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